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LIBRARY PERMISSION SLIP 
 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
As Sherman Thomas enters its new academic year, we are pleased to announce that the Sherman Thomas 
Library continues to grow. 
 
Each student is required to return a signed permission slip before a book will be checked out.  A student will be 
allowed to check out only one book at a time for a period of one week.  In the event a book is lost or damaged 
while checked out to your child, you will be responsible for the book’s replacement cost.  Please help your child 
in taking good care of all books borrowed from the library as they are very expensive to replace. 
 
Each student is required to submit a permission slip for the 2020-2021 school year before he or she will be 
allowed to check out a book.  If you wish to grant your child permission to borrow books from the Sherman 
Thomas Library, please fill out the form below and return it to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Please remember, that until the permission slip is returned to your child’s teacher, he or she will not be allowed 
to check out books from the school’s library. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sherman Thomas Staff 
 

 
My child __________________________________ has my permission to check out books from the 
Sherman Thomas Library during the 2020-2021 school year.  By my signature below I assume 
responsibility to pay for any damaged and/or lost book in my child’s possession. 
 
Parent Signature: X__________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________   Ph#_____________________ 
 
Grade: ________________  Teacher: _______________________ 
 
Date: ____________________ 
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Internet User Agreement 

2020-2021 School Year 
 

Student Name:  Teacher:  
 
 

 
tudents at Sherman Thomas Charter School may have the opportunity to participate in 
Internet based lessons and activities. Because of the nature of the Internet and the 
World Wide Web, some inappropriate content may be available to students even 
though we have installed a content filter and have set it for the highest degree. Per 

Board Policy, students will be monitored however we cannot guarantee that all of the measures 
that we take will eliminate all possibilities 100% of the time of exposing students to certain 
objectionable material. 
 
By signing this form, parents are granting permission for their child to participate in online 
activities and will hold the Sherman Thomas Charter School harmless in the event that their child 
accesses objectionable material.  
 
By signing this form, students are acknowledging their responsibility to avoid objectionable 
material and abide by all rules and directions and to cause no purposeful disruption to the 
network or any electronic system. 
 
By signing this form, the teacher is acknowledging their responsibility to ensure that this student 
receives appropriate supervision and that proper instruction is given on the use of the Internet. 
 
 
Student Signature _________________________      Date______________ 
 
Parent Signature X_________________________      Date______________ 
 
Teacher Signature _________________________      Date______________ 
 

S 
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